
From: Rojo, Claudia
To: Hwang, Jin
Subject: Approved Resolution for Hollywood Center Project
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 9:18:57 AM

Hi Jin,
 
I received the approved resolution for the Hollywood Center Project. I will drop off this morning.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Claudia Rojo
 

Utility Executive Secretary for David R. Pettijohn
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
Water Resources Division – Executive Office
111 North Hope Street, Room 1460
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Phone: (213)367-2661
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